
5/30/2023 12:25 PMSallie Ford <sallie.ford@flhealth.gov>

RE: FW: Application# 61211 - 1178 SW Jordan St
To Thomas Yagmin <tom@thepermittech.com>  

Hello,
 
I have released this to the Building Department on #X23-092,
 
Thanks!
 
Sallie A. Ford
Environmental Health Director
Columbia and Hamilton Counties
Florida Department of Health
217 NE Franklin Street
Lake City, Florida 32055
386-758-1058
 
Our Mission:  To protect, promote & improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county, & community efforts.
 
Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email
communication may therefore be subject to public disclosure.
 
 
 
 
From: Thomas Yagmin <tom@thepermi�ech.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 9:12 AM
To: Ford, Sallie <Sallie.Ford@flhealth.gov>
Subject: Re: FW: Applica�on# 61211 - 1178 SW Jordan St
 
EXTERNAL EMAIL: DO NOT CLICK links or open a�achments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.
Good morning,

I apologize, please see the warranty deed and site plan a�ached.

On 05/30/2023 9:09 AM EDT Ford, Sallie <sallie.ford@flhealth.gov> wrote:
 
 
Hello,
 
The document says “see a�ached”, but there is not an a�achment besides the document,
 
Thanks,
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